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The Fund Finance Association this week announced the inevitable: that the European and
Singapore conferences scheduled for the fall will be converting to virtual. The FFA is going to
host “FFA Virtual Week” (sort of like The Discovery Channel’s Shark Week?), which will include
web-based programing for all regions spread across a single week. The FFA will be releasing
dates and more information in the near future. 
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